
 
Peace River High School  

Parent Advisory Council Meeting 
Tuesday June 6, 2017 6:15 PM 

 
 In attendance:   Mark Owens, Bill Sheets, Leah Wood, Garth Lamouche, Carol Benson, 
                                           Margaret Davie, Sherri Lizotte 
              Chair:  Leah Wood    Secretary:  Sherri Lizotte    Treasurer/Casino:  Carol Benson    

1. Welcome & Introductions 
2. Review and Approval of Previous Minutes (May, 2017) 
3. Old Business:    

a. ATB has sent notification that there hasn’t been activity with the bank account however changes 
were made in November 2016 with signing authority – Leah Wood, Lorna Lamouche, & Sherri 
Lizotte are on account 

b. Treasurer needed for current PAC  -  Carol Benson has volunteered to fill this position & to help 
with upcoming casino paperwork 

     3.   New Business 
                    a.   Peace High has requested funding from Parent Association to go towards more jerseys    
                          for track & field, more volleyball nets, basketball backboards & rims – 2 for outdoor  
                          courts.  Also requesting money to go towards cost of materials for a shed (<1000.00) 
                          that will be located near Glenmary track & will be used to store equipment for track &  
                          field.  Funding for these items was approved by PAC.  Peace High will do up one invoice  
                          for the total cost of all items – one cheque will be issued to them.  
                    b.   Casino dates have been set for Nov. 3 & 4, 2017.  Need to get volunteers to sign up  
                          early Sept.   
                    c.   Mark Owens reviewed a list of all fees that are charged to students – Leah & Sherri 
                          signed approval of them.  

  4.   Date for Next Meeting:  Sept 21, 2017   7:00 pm following Open House at 6:00 pm 
  6.   Adjournment  

 
 
 


